
Dear Sir or Madam 

Dear Customers, Suppliers, and Partners 

 

We would like to inform you about the following internal company change: 

 

As of April 2025, the sole proprietorship mucad Europlotter Ing. Roland Müller will be continued by  

the newly founded mucad GmbH as part of a family generational takeover. My longtime experienced 

employee Micha Gunz and his wife Manuela have taken over the management of the company, and I 

will focus more on customer visits and travel. 

 

We kindly ask you to update your master data accordingly to ensure smooth cooperation. The new  

company details are as follows: 

 

mucad GmbH 

Gschwend 414a 

6932 Langen bei Bregenz 

VAT: ATU81917213 

 

IBAN: AT74 5800 0147 1099 0019 

BIC: HYPVAT2B 

Bank: Hypo Vorarlberg Bank AG 

 

We look forward to continuing our successful collaboration with you. 

 

Best regards, 

Your mucad GmbH Team 


